

Newsletter

31st January 2022

Sixth Form

The Year 12 Enterprise group - Liam Blackmore, Tia Davies, James Gregory, Jack Hetherington, Becca Hill, Dan Jeffreys, Jack Lockley, Joshua Tanner, Hayden Williams and Emily Allen - are currently studying Business Finance. They have had to get their heads round some involved accounting processes, learning how to make adjustments for accruals and prepayments and to calculate depreciation using different methods.

Lily Ince Cox has shown impressive determination in her approach to Applied Science.

Charis Hughes has completed two outstanding pieces of History work. Her work on anti-Semitism in Mussolini's fascist state was exemplary and her timeline about Italy from 1922 onwards was very comprehensive.

Year 11

Mr Theobald's year 11DT group have shown an excellent attitude to their work in the NEA lesson and have thrown themselves into the task with some excellent work.

Mrs Waters is very pleased with the progress of her Year 11 French group.

Year 10

Dan Morris is working hard in English and making some excellent contributions.

Will Carter, Catherine Sandell and George Wharton show a consistently positive attitude in Science.

In Science Eleanor Tromans has demonstrated great progress with some difficult content.

10AHistA have produced some excellent work on the impact of World War 2 on ordinary Germans, with special mention to Laurie Holder, Catherine Sandell, Dan Buckell, Isobel Sprague, Jacob Bastock and Jasmine Crawford.

10R2 Maths have mastered plotting straight lines and are doing excellent work in solving simultaneous equations.

Mrs Giles is pleased with 10L2's performance in their recent English Language assessment. Special mention to Maddie Holyfield and Nia Christoforou for a really successful answer to the structure question.



In English Tom Blackford, Tom Booth, Lucy Cure, Will Matthews, Kiren Punnamoottil, Calum Stock and Joe Summers have done some excellent poetry analysis.



This impressive work by Tom Booth and Dillan Richardson is their first attempt at spray painting. There are no runs in the paint and excellent coverage overall.

Year 9

In Science Lexi Bennett, Kelsey Dewhurst Ford and Taylor Pugh have done excellent work on targets following an assessment.

Alex Morris contributed very to Q&A in a Science demonstration.

Erin Sanders, Kai Murphy, Callum Jenkinson, Jacob Dyke, Josh Wood and Poppy Hatfield-Evans made some excellent contributions to discussion and followed up with some very detailed work on How Hitler broke the terms of the Treaty of Versailles.

Mr Theobald's Year 9C DT group (Friday) have shown an excellent attitude at the start of their CAD (Computer Aided Design) Project

James Aldridge, Finley Jones, Lewin Thomas Meredith, Bobby Patel, Bee Barber and Lilia Hicks applied themselves very well in their work on the Dunkirk Evacuation.

Year 8

In History 8RR have impressed through their attitude and knowledge while enquiring into the Gunpowder Plot.

In French students have done very well this week in their work on avoir and être, and also looking at the perfect tense. In particular, **8LD** have been making very pleasing progress. There have also been some individuals who have stood out for their admirable work ethic, including Sophie Holland, Oscar Sach, Brandon Gadsby-Cooper and Archie Williams.

Students in 8RA+ have demonstrated improved organisational skills in English.

Michael Tandy completed excellent work on Japanese culture in Tutor Time.

In Philosophy & Religion Lilly Williams, Daisy Morgan, Henry Catlow, Natalia Wierzchowska, Ellie-May Reeve, and Jasjit Aujla have been working hard and have demonstrated a strong understanding of the latest topic.



In Maths Hope Andres-Blocksidge, Alfie Smith, Eva Wylie, Kaprice Brogan, Marishka Kibilski and Daniella Treadwell have all completed some first-class work on algebra and substitution this week.











worcestershire













CALLING ALL AWESOME PARENTS & CARERS

Your Group Needs You!

We are looking for parents to join our group executive committee

The Group Executive Committee plays a vital role in the running of a Scout Group.

As parents, you are the perfect candidate as you have the inside opinion of what your young person really wants from their Scouting Journey, which is vital in the progression of the group

We are asking you to attend an executive meeting roughly 4 times a year and the groups AGM.

In return, we give you a full DBS, an online training course, support, friendship and of course endless cups of tea, maybe even a slice of cake.

If you can spare 1 hour four times a year, please contact our District

Development officer on

info@scoutsbromsgrove.org.uk
or 03007727061 for more information